
Dear parent/carer, 

As you will have seen in our October newsletter, the Year 3 Christmas Production is happening on 

Monday 18th December at 2pm and 4:45pm. All children are expected to take part in both shows, 

and so on the day of the production your child will need to stay behind after school to get ready for 

our evening performance. The performance is expected to be an hour long, and so you will need to 

collect your child promptly at 5:45pm. Ticket and costume information will be sent out to you soon, 

and as always please contact me directly on music@tma.bucks.sch.uk if you have any questions. We 

look forward to seeing you to celebrate this special and invaluable aspect of your child’s curriculum 
journey at TMA. 

Thank you for your support, 

Emily Marshall 

Head of Music & Performing Arts 


